
WELCOME to the 2019-20 School Year 

FIRST DAY INFORMATION: 

 For students in Grade 1 to 8 your first day is on Tuesday, September 3rd.  

 Our senior Kindergarten students, you will join us on Wednesday, 

September 4th. 

 On the first day of school we will welcome all students on the playground 

where they can locate their classroom teacher. If you are unsure who this is 

there will be additional staff to support you, just look for a bright orange 

vest. 

 

BELL TIMES: 

 8:50 a.m. to 3:10 p.m. 

 

BUSING INFORMATION: 

 All busing is set up through the Hamilton Wentworth Student 

Transportation Services. They can be reached at 905-523-2318 or 

www.hamiltonschoolbus.ca 

 Transportation delays are expected during the start-up; your cooperation 

and understanding is greatly appreciated 

 

Remember to follow us on Twitter @BennettoStrong or through our website. 

If you have any questions, please contact the school at 905-528-6341 

 

We look forward to seeing you on the first day!  

 

Safe   Trustworthy   Respectful  Optimistic  Neighbourly  Gracious 

http://www.hamiltonschoolbus.ca/

